
Savoy Kanary Kats Membership Newsletter  

The 2022-2023 season has begun and if you listen to the weatherman, we should have a good season 

with a triple El Nina coming.  Our club meetings are held the 2nd Friday of each month at the groomer 

garage located at 90 Tilton Road, Savoy, MA - please join us!  

Trail passes are $75 per sled on or before December 15th.  After December 15th, they will be $90 per 

sled. Trail passes and memberships are available through our website using PayPal or through SAM for 

an additional $5 convenience fee, but you will a receive a receipt via email that can be used as 

verification of your trail pass prior to receiving your sticker in the mail.  You can find the SAM’s link on 

our website or our Facebook page.  Also attached is the membership application if you wish to mail it in.  

Family memberships will still be offered but can only be purchased at a club meeting after working a 

trail trim, an equipment repair night, or a club event.  With family membership, you pay $75 for the first 

trail pass and $50 for each additional pass. 

This year we’re raffling off a 2023 Polaris 850 Indy VR1 129.  It retails for $16,399 and tickets are $20 

each.  See a club member, our webpage or supporting locations for tickets.  Enclosed is a ticket, please 

support your club with either selling the ticket or purchasing it for yourself.  Please remember this is the 

club’s only fundraiser!  Mail it with your membership application or bring it to one of the club meetings 

or the sled expo.  The drawing will be held on Saturday, January 28th 6 pm at the groomer garage in 

Savoy.  

Upcoming Events:  

• Trail trims and equipment work has started.  Trail trims meet Sunday at the groomer garage at 9 

am and equipment work is Wednesday nights at 6 pm. Contact Jim Lafrance at 413- 743-2556 

with any questions 

• Next club meeting is Friday, November 11th at 7 pm at the groomer garage in Savoy 

• The SAM Sled Expo will be held on November 19th & 20th at the Big E, Young Bldg, W. Springfield 

• Scholarship applications are due on or before November 20th. Applications can be found on our 

website under “About” section 

• Christmas party is tentatively set for Saturday, December 3th at Bounti Fare in Adams. Please 

watch Facebook or our website, by the middle of November, for further details 

• 18th Annual Winter Carnival will be held on Saturday, February 18th.  Further details to follow on 

Facebook and our website 

• Please be sure your email address is on your membership application to help reduce postage 

costs 

We do not sell your information nor do we send out junk mail. Newsletters only. All events will be kept up to 

date on our website www.savoykanarykats.org 


